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Sunday, May 8,  2022 
      9:30 am	 Sunday School 
    10:30 am	 Worship 
   corbinfbc.org/joiningusfromhome
   
Wednesday, May 11, 2022 
       5:30 pm     Meal (contact church office by Mon., 
                            May 9th to reserve your spot).   
       6:15 pm     Children & Youth Activities
                            Adult Bible Study        
 
Thursday, May 12, 2022 
    12:00 pm - 2:00 pm Food Pantry

Menu - May 11th:

Smokey Bear’s BBQ
Baked Beans

Cole Slaw
Dessert

Memorial Gifts:
Gifts have been given to the General Fund

in memory of  the REVEREND HASKELL BOLDING 
by

Bill & Ann Hacker
Jennifer Hannah

Glennis Hensley & family

A gift has been given to the General Fund
in memory of  ALMA LUNDY

by
Jerome Lawson

Interested in deepening your study of the Bible? 
Ruth Bradley is going to launch another round of her Bible 
study class that aims to help you find new meaning and better 
understanding of ancient, holy words. She has much experience in 
reading Scripture, and she has a passion for helping bring to life 
the words of the Bible, no matter where you are on your personal 
faith journey. Ruth is currently gauging interest for this class. If you 
are interested, please contact her or sign up at worship this Sunday 
where signup sheets will be available.

Attention Elementary and Preschool Children- On Wednesday, 
5/11 we will be taking a trip to the Corbin Public Library following 
Wednesday Evening Dinner! As a part of our reading initiative this 
month, we are encouraging kids to GROW in their love for reading 
the Bible (and other books too!). To help with this, our adult leaders 
will walk across the street with our kids at 6 pm for a tour of our 
local library, for fun activities, and to sign up for library cards. Come 
join us! 
 
 
Graduation (and the end of another school year!) is almost upon 
us. Grades 6-12th are invited to come join us for a special Sunday 
Evening youth at Sandi & Bryan Curd’s home from 5-7 pm on Sun, 
5/15! We will have food, an open pool for swimming, yard games, 
and a time to relax and celebrate our graduates as well as the end 
of another school year! A courtesy call/text to Associate Pastor 
Jeremiah Banks is welcome to help get a headcount for food. 

www.corbinfbc.org



Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  		  Alex Lockridge
			   606-401-9011
	            
If you are unable to reach this minister, please leave a 
message on voice mail. Messages will be monitored at 
regular intervals.

Deacon: 		  David Myers
			   606-521-1429

  May 1, 2022 Summary:
		   Budget Offerings:		  $       6,288.20
   Fiscal YTD Budget Offerings:  		  $  250,736.76
		   YTD Budget Goal:		  $  312,681.00

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday, May 8, 2022 
are placed in memory of my mother, MARIE LEAKE

by
LINDA LEAKE WILSON

Last Sunday, we honored and celebrated the life of Haskell Bolding, 
pastor at FBC from 1959 to 1969. In the conversations before 
and after the service and, of course, within the service, there was 
a consistent emphasis on Haskell’s love for Jesus and people. He 
exuded the love of Christ to every person he met, and he is now 
remembered for that. 
 
He would serve any person he could, and he would do so by any 
means necessary. No person was beneath Haskell; all were/are 
worthy of God’s love and the service of God’s people. As Haskell 
got older and wiser, he learned and, therefore, made his life about 
loving Jesus and nothing else. Loving Jesus was all that mattered.  
 
As pastor at FBC, I am deeply honored to carry on Haskell’s legacy 
of loving Jesus and loving others. During the service, I asked, “Is 
there anything greater that can be said about a man other than he 
displayed his humanity and he loved Jesus?” I don’t think there is, 
and Haskell did both. I hope people will say that about me at my 
funeral one day. 
 
As you pray this week, give thanks to God for our church and for 
people like Haskell who prepared the way for us. Also, pray for his 
family who continues to mourn him and who will try to live out 
his legacy with their remaining days. Consider your life and your 
legacy, and make your entire being about loving Jesus and loving 
people. 
 
In Christ, 
Rev. Alex Lockridge                

First Baptist Church at Worship
 

The Fourth Sunday of Easter
May 8, 2022

Scripture Lessons
Revelation 7:9-17

Psalm 23
Acts 9:36-43

John 10:22-30

Children’s Moment by Alice Tremaine

Sermon by Alex Lockridge
“Seeing the Point - The Sheeple of God”

It’s that time of year again! On the Move Together for Hope 
Virtual Walk, Run, Ride, Swim, Hike event has opened for 
registration. You can begin logging your miles on May 15. 

This event costs $30, and you can go at your own pace. The $30 
guarantees you a shirt, and a donation to the charity of your 
choice to benefit TFH’s efforts around the country. All you have to 
do is log anywhere from 13.1 to 140.1 miles doing your favorite 
exercise. 
 
To register, please visit http://cbfky.org/tfh-virtual-walk-run-
swim-ride. 
Also, for extra support and motivation, join the Facebook group at 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/597219764218786. 
 
One donation opportunity we’d like you to consider is the FBC 
Community Missions, which is comprised of the White Flag, 
the Mustard Seed Garden, the Food Pantry, and other various 
ministries we do here. 
 
Let’s get healthy together and make an impact in our community!
~Alex

Now taking orders
If you would like a signed copy of Austin Carty’s book, The 
Pastor’s Bookshelf, please order it through our church office. The 
cost of the book is $20, and checks should be written to Austin.


